May 29, 2023

Mr. Ken Moberg, President Never Forgotten Honor Flight 225780 Rib Mountain Drive #234 Wausau, WI 54401

Dear Mr. Moberg;

Our Father Adolph Leroy Lepinski JR, a Korean War Veteran, was able to participate as a member of your April 22, 2013 Honor Flight. He was inspired by the Korean War Memorial which said, "Freedom is Not Free".

He recently passed away at the age of 94. The Family would like to sponsor a veteran currently on your waiting list to participate in an upcoming Honor flight with a donation of \$500 in our Father's memory.

Our Father felt appreciation for his service in Korea from 1952-1954 after his Trip to Washington, D.C. on the April 2013 Honor Flight. Thank you for showing appreciation to Veterans for the sacrifices that they made in service to the United States of America.

Sincerely,

Thomas L. Lepinski

Personal Representative

Family of Adolph LeRoy Lepinski, Jr.